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Board of Directors Meeting—October 5, 2016 at  
Dick Newcomb’s home, Stanley, New York and conducted by Jack Young—Commodore 

   
Present: Jim Commisso, Doug Vittum, Bill Olmsted, John Heil, Sandy Heil, Bonnie Yonker, Mike Yonker, Jack 

Young, Patti Bandy, Ed Ritter, Dana Gersbach, John Ford, Sarah Hestley, Murray Hestley, Laurel Doyle, Tom Doyle, 
Di Johnson, Don Bartold, Lou Smith, Bev Smith, Dick Newcomb, Pam Gratzer, Rosemary Holland, Terry Holland, 
Heidi Szonn, Randy Fletcher, Sally Clark, Dennis Clark 
  
Treasurer’s Report: 

Balance as of September 31, 2016:  $12,296.18.  The Courier owes WCCB for sponsorship of boat show. 
Motion to pay $14.95/month for extra space on website to allow more pictures/information about the club. 

  
Secretary’s Report: 

Accepted as written. 
  
Vintage Wood 

To be printed by ARC week of 10/10/16.  Delay due to change in print shop. 
   
Finger Lakes Boating Museum: 

No report. 
  
Website: 

Up-to-date.   
 
Membership Report: 

No new members as of this date.  Membership renewals will be going out in November around the same time ACBS 
sends theirs out. 
  
Old Business: 

  
Boat Show:  

1. Nothing to report regarding activity for the Boat Show. 
2. Dock update – Thom Love, chairman, not in attendance. D. Clark provided an update:  docks are not covered 

due to the rain.  Will wait until they can dry out before covering them. 
3. Trailer update – J. Young to haul trailer back from Bill Frarey’s house in Honeoye.  Received a lower price of 

$150 to paint both sides of the trailer with WCCB logo.   
 

Fall Trip 2016:  Positive comments regarding the Fall Trip to the Trent Severn.   Full account of the trip (written by Doug 

Vittum) to be posted on the website.   The group acknowledged Doug’s efforts for writing the articled. 
 
Fall Workshop – November 5, 2016 at Hulling’s Hulls 

Presenters:   
Adam Hullings – Tour Shop  
Ralph Hullings – TBD 
Tom Greunauer – Zenith Carborators 
Randy Fletcher – Knot Tying 
John Frey – Auctioneer 
 
 
 
  



NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Fall Trip 2017 – Heidi Szonn reported possible itinerary  

1. Meet at Clayton on Friday night or Kingston on Saturday (weekend after Labor Day) 
2. 6 locks first day 
3. Westport for 2 days – possibly have a BBQ; shopping 
4. Back to Kingston/Clayton 
5. More detailed itinerary to be announced at WCCB Christmas Party.   

Suggestions are welcomed. 
 
Christmas Party:  a date change was requested by this year’s hosts (J. Young/P. Bandy) from Sunday, December 5 to 

Saturday, December 10.  Those in attendance agreed to the change. 
  
Meeting Adjourned @ 8:35 PM 
 
Announcements: 
 

1. Boat parts have been donated to FLBM from the family of Tom & Laurel Doyle.  Four pick-up trucks are needed 
to transport the items to the Museum.  Meet on October 12

th
, 10 AM at Amiels Restaurant, Geneva.  

 
2. The significant other of David Reil passed away over the weekend of October 1, 2016.  Contact John Ford or 

Patti Bandy for address to send condolences. 
 

3. Di Johnson invited the membership to attend “Keels and Wheels” boat and car show in Clear Lake Texas May 
6 - 7, 2017.   The Houston Boat Show will be January 6 – 15, 2017. 

 
Next Meeting:  November 9, 2016 at the Belhurst Castle. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Sally A. Clark 
Recording Secretary 
 

 


